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From: Official Information
Sent: Monday, 26 September 2016 12:22 p.m.
To:
Subject: RE: Information request

Dear 

Thank you for your email, received on 19 September 2016. You requested the following information, under
the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA):

At the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board meeting on 12 September Keith Davison, Manager Land
Drainage provided a report on Low Water flows in Waimairi and Wai-Iti Streams.

In this report it states than an estimate of the cost of using an existing bore to augment the flow of the
Waimairi stream is $125,000.

Could you please provide the detail of the breakdown of this estimate.

Release of information

Staff have provided information below. Please note that the information provided is from a draft report and is
awaiting finalising.
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You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review our decision. Complaints can be sent by
email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, by fax to (04) 471 2254, or by post to The Ombudsman, PO Box
10152, Wellington 6143.

Publication of responses to LGOIMA requests
Please note: Our LGOIMA responses may be published on the Christchurch City Council website a month
after they have been responded to. If you have any concerns about this please contact the Official
Information team on officialinformation@ccc.govt.nz.

Kind regards,

Sean

Sean Rainey
Senior Information Adviser and Privacy Officer
Office of the Chief Executive
Christchurch City Council
53 Hereford Street, Christchurch 8011
PO Box 73016, Christchurch 8154




